
12. THORRINGTON, WHERSTEAD AND WOODBRIDGE ROADS – KERB AND CHANNEL RENEWAL 
 
 The Board considered a report requesting its approval for distribution and consultation of the publicity 

leaflet showing the proposed kerb and dish channel replacement work in Thorrington Road, 
Wherstead Road and Woodbridge Road. 

 
 The Board resolved to approve the distribution of the publicity plan attached to the report. 


